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 Memorandum 
Date:  November 14, 2024 
 
To:  Police Members of the Retirement System 
 
From:  Wendy Orcutt, Executive Director  
  City of Ann Arbor Employees' Retirement System  
 
Subject: PENSION BOARD ELECTION 

 
The Pension Board election is scheduled for December 11 and 
12, 2024, for the purpose of filling one Police Member’s seat on 
the City’s Pension Board. All sworn Police Members of the City’s 
Retirement System are eligible to vote.  
 
Police Representative Candidates: 
 

• Jordan Dottor 
• David Monroe 
• Grant Toth 

 
All Police Member employees may cast ballots at the City Clerk’s 
Office, second floor of City Hall. The polls will be open from 8:00 
a.m. to 5:00 p.m., on Wednesday, December 11th and Thursday, 
December 12th.  Voters may be asked to show their City I.D.  
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